
 

 

COUNCILLOR REPORT 
for 

South Wairarapa District Council Meeting 
Wednesday 27 August 2014 

 

 

WAIRARAPA ALCOHOL WORKING GROUP 

 

Councillor’s Name 

 

 

 

Julie Riddell 

 

Meeting – Date & Venue 

 

 

 

24 July 2014  9am – 11.30am 

Carterton Events Centre 

Members and Officers  of 3 Wairarapa District Councils, 

Police and DHB. 

Key issues from meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Industry survey & Youth Group Survey results were 

analysed by members. 

The District Draft Local Alcohol Plan was discussed along 

with some definitions e.g. “Reasonable”, Club Licences, 

Trading Hours, Location, Sensitive Areas, One Way Door 

Policy and Discretionary Conditions. 

 

Speakers 

 

 

 

 

None 

Specific item/s for 

Council consideration 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Draft to go out to TAG Team to refine, Legal Review, and 

onto Councils for approval at next Council meetings so 

that public consultation can be undertaken before the 

Xmas holiday period. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next meeting: To Be Confirmed 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

COUNCILLOR REPORT 
for 

South Wairarapa District Council Meeting 
Wednesday 27 August 2014 

 

 

GRAFFITI WORKING PARTY 

 

Councillor’s Name 

 

Julie Riddell 

Meeting – Date & Venue 

 

 

 

6 August 2014 at 3.00pm in SWDC Chambers. 

Present:  Cr Riddell (Chair), Officer Helen McNaught, Cr 

Dean Davies, Hope Sexton, Police Ian Osland, Sue 

Tennent Connecting Communities, Mbr Garry Thomas. 

Apologies:  Karl Nesbitt City Care, Mbr Lee Carter, Mike 

Sutton Police, Sara Sutherland, Robyn Ramsden, Sandy 

Ryan, Mbr Adi McMastert.  Absent:  Mbr Shane Atkinson. 

Key issues from meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There is a Featherston parent keen to set up Touch Rugby 

for her son and friends.  Police and Youth Aid Officer Mark 

Brown are supportive. 

Helen  to email Featherston Community Board members 

asking if they would be prepared to support this initiative  

and then lead onto a programme lead by Juse One on the 

history of Street Art with the goal of painting a wall 

mural. 

Ian Osland to make up a spreadsheet showing monthly 

vandalism and tagging, both Council and private that is 

reported. 

Garry Thomas reported on the Nelson conference for 

Community Patrollers.  Two Featherston members 

received Meritorious Awards for providing crucial evidence 

in relation to the Shane Jones murder.  They need a new 

car and fundraising for same.  Ian Osland is on the CPNZ 

Development Board and he stated there is a move to 

nationalise the Patrollors and supply cars and have  

national standards.  Featherston needs more  Patrollors. 

Youth – Hope reported that Kuranui Principal wants 

photos of local tagging and will show to staff in case they 

can identify some of the culprits. 

Neighbourhood Support – Sue is in contact with the 

Martinborough ones who want to be hosts but at this 

stage slow in getting going.  There is an advert in the 

latest STAR and Helen arranging for a notice to go in the 

School Newsletter along with advert for a local co-

ordinator.  Residents of the Matthews Flats and the Cecily 

Martin Flats to be invited to set up a group. 

Cemetery – cameras to be installed. 

Helen has had enquiries from the Martinborough  

Community Patrol regarding cameras.  Helen to invite 

them onto the WP. 

 

Speakers 

 

Juse One sent his apology. 



Specific item/s for 

Council consideration 

 

None 

General 

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting  

 

Wednesday 17 September 2014 3pm at SWDC Chambers. 

Apology:  Sue Tennent 

 

 

 

 

 


